
-----Original Message----
From: David Lamar [mailto:david.lamar@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Sunday, April 30, 2006 1:36 AM 
To: AB94Comments 
Subject: PTO rule changes 

Dear Commissioner Doll;

As a small independent inventor, the proposed rule changes have a great negative impact on my 

ability to make additional patent applications.  The rule changes give corporations with large 

budgets a distinct advantage.


Why not help establish a level playing field?


Sincerely

David Lamar

1040 Grant Road

Mtn View, Cal 94040
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